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Student schedules are now available on PowerSchool �  

If you are having trouble viewing on the APP, you may need to delete the app and reinstall using the 
same username and password to gain this year’s information.  

Congratulations everyone for surviving the first week of school!!   

It was wonderful seeing all the smiling faces filling the school.  It has been a busy week but we 

managed to get through it together.  Thank you to the students and parents/guardians for your  

patience during this time.  We are looking forward to another great and exciting year! 

Sign up to use the PowerSchool Parent Portal and 
have instant access to your child's assignment and 

test marks, attendance, report card history, and 
Markbooks. 

 

Just a reminder that the 
doors at Peace High open 
at 8am in the morning and 

the school is generally 
closed by 4:30. 

2022/2022 School Registrations are Due 

We do require an online registration form to  be completed every year for each         

student.  This allows us to update information, confirm enrollment and comply with Al-

berta Education requirements.  For returning students, Guardians were emailed a link with a “snap code” 

this summer for their students.  By following the link, you are able to review the information in our system 

and make any changes.  If you have not received your “snap code” email, please contact the school. 

Peace River School Division will be going to an online 
payment system to purchase school items and pay 
any fees or hot lunch cards.  We will no longer be ac-
cepting cash or cheques from parents/students.  You 
can pay online by using school cash. It's easy and sim-
ple to sign up for.  Sign up at 
www.prsd.schoolcashonline.com. Look further down in 
this newsletter for information on how to sign up. 

http://www.prsd.schoolcashonline.com


Tuesday Kita North 

Wednesday Subway 

Thursday Matt’s Pizza 

FREE Hot Lunch September 6-8 

Starting Sept. 12: Hot Lunch is 

$6.00 

If anyone has any technology at home, could you please 

return it to the school, as it has been disabled. 

DO YOU HAVE A SCHOOL CHROMEBOOK AT HOME 

STILL? 

The Sagitawa Friendship Society is selling T-shirts for Truth & Reconciliation Day on September 

30th. Peace River School Division is subsidizing the cost so families can purchase shirts for half 

price ($15), but you need to get your order in by Friday, September 9th. The image on each shirt 

is designed by Peace River Elder Dave Matilpi. To order a shirt for a student, log into their ac-

count at www.schoolcashonline.com and choose from the available  

sizes. Parents and guardians can also purchase through the public link, 

https://prsd.schoolcashonline.com/.../5896/45/False/True. We will be 

wearing orange on September 29th. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.schoolcashonline.com/?fbclid=IwAR0Zs2z44damBNnvMf8K0COXqtFNJ6Dq5HJdxGbj9si57nMnk5sHYGOfp6w
https://prsd.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/5896/45/False/True?fbclid=IwAR0OUMn9sDg4Mx3cwnMcocmin0rPZL_lsjFkJ6s9A2_tT_Ev7UBMg10c55k



